Dear Members of the Tax Reform Panel, 

The story below dramatically illustrates the inequities suffered by legally married same-gender couples in Massachusetts trying to file their taxes. 

Thank you for considering their plight as you work to reform our federal tax code. 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Stephen A. Arnold 

15 Lamplighter Lane 

S. Easton, MA 02375-1326 

508-238-0567 

